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Enclosed is my gift of $
Donor Name
Address
City		  Province		  Postal Code
Phone #			   E-mail

IOOF Seniors Homes Inc. 
Revenue Development Office
20 Brooks Street
Barrie, ON L4N 7X2

Charitable Registration # 10252 6415 RR0001
Tax Receipts will be issued for all donations over $10.00

Card Holder’s Name:
Credit Card Number:
Expiry Date:
Signature:

Name
Address
City		  Province		  Postal Code

NAME

Please make sure your cheque payable to the IOOF SENIORS HOMES INC.

For Tribute donations:

Send Acknowledgment Card to:

Cheque Enclosed Bill my Credit Card Master Card Visa

In Memory Of In Honour Of

The Kempenfelt-Court at 
IOOF Seniors Homes Inc. was 
renovated and re-opened last 

April 2019 with murals, colours, 
and sensory experiences 

proven to improve the residents 
with dementia and Alzheimer’s.

For a full video and more 
photos, please visit our 

Faceboook page - 
IOOF Seniors Homes Inc.
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Join us on the much awaited 
event from IOOF Seniors Homes 

Inc. for the Residents of The 
Terraces at Heritage Square on 

July 9th. 

We are looking forwardto 
meeting new faces and seeing 

old friends.

(For The Terraces Residents Only)

We also thank the following outgoing 
members of the board for their great and 

outstanding services the past years:

Duncan McMillan
5 years

Mike McKean
4 years

YES I WANT TO HELP ... PAYMENT INFORMATION:

Contact us at the
IOOF SENIORS HOMES INC.

        (705) 728-2389
www.ioof.com

Long-Term Care
Odd Fellow & Rebekah Home

10 Brooks Street, Barrie, ON L4N 5L3

Convalescent Care
Elston Unit at 

Odd Fellow & Rebekah Home
10 Brooks Street, Barrie, ON L4N 5L3

Supportive Housing
Heritage Place

20 Brooks Street, Barrie, ON L4N 7X2

Independent Living Apartments
Odd Fellow & Rebekah Home

10A Brooks Street, Barrie, ON L4N 5L3

Life Lease Suite 
The Terraces at Heritage Square

92 Dean Avenue, Barrie, ON L4N 0M3

DONATE ONLINE
VISIT www.ioof.com AND CLICK ON DONATE NOW.

Please call the Revenue Development Office at 
(705) 725-4610 or by email at mrobichaud”ioof.com for 
information on monthly donations, pledges and corporate 

matching programs.

Every dollar helps!
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As you can see, we have a fresh 
new look at the IOOF Seniors 
Homes. From our Annual Report, to 
our Silver Linings newsletter, from 
the Kempenfelt Court to our Young 
at Heart Ride, we see changes 
happening. New colours, new use of 
art, a new fresh take, all moving us 
towards a brighter future while still 
respecting our storied past and our 
history. 

And as we serve our residents, and 
constantly strive to improve quality 
of life and care, so too have our 
respected Board members served us 
through their years of dedication and 
commitment. So it is with reverence 
we will say goodbye to a few of our 
outgoing Board members this year, 
but with optimism and hope that we 
will welcome new ones in their place 
this fall. 

A storied past. A bright future. Truly 
that is the embodiment of who we 
are, and what we stand for, here at 
the IOOF Seniors Homes. Summer 
is now upon us, and for many of you 
that means more time with family 
and friends, enjoying favourite 
hobbies, or perhaps a favourite 
peaceful place in the outdoors. 
From myself, and all of us here, we 
wish you a summer spent making 
memories that will last a lifetime. 

A MESSAGE FROM 
OUR CEO
GARRY C. HOPKINS
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F AT H E R ’ S  D AY BBQ

With the help of Kelly Ritchie, IOOF Seniors Homes Inc. successfully celebrated 
Fathers’ Day for the Residents. Last June 17, 2019 they had a BBQ Party at the  
Courtyard in Odd Fellow & Rebekah Homes.  Everyone enjoyed their grilled sausage  
in a bun, dessert, and cold drinks to beat the warm weather that day. 

A GENEROUS DONATION of 
$1,000.00 was made to the IOOF 
Seniors Home’s building fund, by our 
board members June and Herb Ritchie. 
In addition, on the same meeting, Jim 
Broadfoot donated $700.00 as well.

On the photo, from left to right, are: Garry  
Hopkins (CEO), Herb and June Ritchie 
(Husband of the Board Secretary and 
Board Secretary), Micheline Robichaud 
(Manager of Revenue Development), 
John Nichols (President of the Board), 
and Jim Broadfoot. 

Thank you to our board members for their 
ongoing commitment and dedication to 
the IOOF Seniors Homes. 

You make a real and tangible impact on 
the lives of our neighbours, loved ones, 
family members, and residents of Barrie.

HERITAGE PLACE’S GARDEN 
is a sight to behold here at the IOOF 
Seniors Homes. Thanks to the great 
work of our Residents that have such 
devotion  in gardening. You make 
every summer day a brighter and more 
beautiful one.

IOOF SENIORS HOMES’ 2019 ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING was held last Thursday, July 20, 2019, at the HP 
Auditorium. With  Garry Hopkins (CEO) and John Nichols (President 
of the Board)   to lead, the event was attended by the Board of 
Directors, Directors and Managers of different committees, and the 
Residents. 

This annual meeting presented different committee reports from 
2018. Moreover, Updates and recommendations of the By-Laws 
Commitee which it felt would be better represent the model of similar 
Not-for-Profit organizations governance boards and align with the 
recommendations of the Ontario Not For Profit Corporations Act 
(ONCA). 

The event ended with some foods and refreshments at the Heritage 
Place Program Room. Lastly, the June’s Jams was raffled  by Jillian 
Sliter (Graphic Designer & Assistant of Revenue Development) and 
the winner is one of our Heritage Place Residents - Aniita Krival.

On the following day, the AGM was exended to the Residents of the The Terraces at the Heritage Square. With the presence of Garry, 
Elvis Pohl (Property Manager of The Terraces) and the other Directors, they presented all the agenda and answer of all the  Residents’ 
questions regarding the things that directly concerns them. 


